Dear Bowler,

I am taking the liberty of forwarding to you this invitation to participate on a little side tournament that members of the forum put together a few years ago. It is called the "Riggs 90 Clean Frame Pool"

I have attached a detailed explanation of how this little tourney works and an entry form. All of my phone numbers and pertinent information is on the documents.

I hope some of you will join us this year and participate in our little venture. Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. If you are bowling with a group of people please forward this information to them also.

I thank you in advance for your consideration and may the Bowling Gods be generous to you.

Sincerely,

Don Amorosi